May 31, 2019

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as formal confirmation of m y support for Metalore Resources
Limited to construct a pipeline on my property, located within LOT 14, CONCESSION ¥,
Charlotteville Township, Norfolk County at 1094 St. John’s Road West for the purpose to
supply gas to the New Leaf Canada Inc. Walsh Facility, located on the south half of Lot 16,
Concession 5, Norfolk County with a municipal address of 1195 Charlotteville Road 5,
Simcoe, Ontario N3Y 4K1.

Although Armen Chilian, President and Chief Executive Officer of Metalore Resources
Limited, has discussed the potential of the New Leaf Walsh Facility Project with me on
January 6 2019, I have previously been involved with many initial aspects of foundational
construction of the facility and had many discussions with New Leaf management in 2018. |
have no objections to, and am in full support of, the New Leaf Walsh F acility Project, and the
construction of a pipeline on my property for the purposes of supplying natural gas thereto.

Sincerely,

Mark DeVos

Earthworks Contractors
519-420-7975
sparkdrillingl @gmail.com



